
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We hope you had a wonderful Christmas break and enjoyed some quality family time. This term is a short 
one but we will be working hard on our class book ‘Grace and Family. We are sure many children would have 
already read books by the author and we look forward to sharing their ideas and thoughts.  
The home learning will be linked to the themes from the book, so look out for the brochure that your child will 
have brought home.  
 
We are very excited to tell you that Mrs Hancock (from class 1) will be joining the class 2 team to complete her 
final teaching practise. She will be working alongside Miss Igoe and the other members of the team up until 
Easter.    
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Class 1 and 2’s 
Spring Term Newsletter 

Maths 

 
A few helpful websites:  
 
http://www.topmarks.co.uk/  
http://nrich.maths.org/frontpage - great for 
investigation and puzzles  
 
http://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-
button - great for learning your tables and number 
bonds  
 

 
Don’t forget class 2 you also have access to 
Mathletics at home, Mrs Voss will be continuing 
with her Mathletics merit awards, and it could be 
you next!   

   

General Reminders 

 Forest school dates  
Class 1 – January 24th and February 27th  
Class 2- January 23rd and February 21st  
We do always try to keep the provided dates but occasionally this is not always possible so will endeavour to update you; please 
keep an eye on the school website calendar.  

  

  PE with Mr Tanner.  
Class 1 – Tuesday and Friday  
Class 2 – Tuesday and Thursday  

 

 

 

 

Home Learning 
 
The standard of home learning submitted remains high and 
we are grateful to those who consistently hand in their home 
learning on time. Obviously any additional work at home 
supports the work they do with us in school. 
 
 
It is really important that all children are reading at home 
with an adult. It is encouraged that children read aloud to 
ensure any errors are corrected and that they understand 
what they have read.  
 
Home learning brochures can be found on the school website 
if your child losses theirs. Home learning is set on 
Wednesday and due in the following Tuesday.  
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